
Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of September 20

Academics
1. We will be working on the letter

T.  I have been differentiating.
Some students have done well
with the short A and I am going
to work with them on hearing,
(not spelling or reading) the
short letter A in the middle of
consonant vowel consonant
words, (cat, pan, i.e.).

2. In Math we continue to work on
number sense.   Some
students still need to work on
counting on and recognizing
their numbers.

3. We are working on pencil grip,
the “pinch”

4. We started talking about
seasons and have been
making crafts to go with Fall.
We will continue to look at Fall
and seasons.

5. Apples and apple life cycle.
Other
If you could remind students that
they need to close the door when
they go to the bathroom that would
be helpful.
Students will need sweaters and
jackets for the cooler weather inside
and outside,
Just a reminder that we have an
early dismissal at 11:30 on the 24th.

Books
We will be reading seasonal books,
books about apples.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


